
Murton Neighbourhood Plan - Submission Consultation: Response from the City of 
York Council 

We appreciate the amount of hard work and dedication that the Neighbourhood 
Plan Group and Parish Council has put into this process to produce a locally 
representative document, detailing the issues which affect Murton Parish. This is 
particularly appreciated in light of its development in the absence of an adopted 
Local Plan and the ongoing work on the emerging Local Plan. 
 
We consider that the policies in the submitted neighbourhood plan are well written, 
clear, logical and concise. Our only comment which we wish to submit is that we 
consider that the Plan should include an overarching Policies Map, which shows all 
the designations as set out in the Plan – this would consolidate all the maps in 
Annex 1 to the Submitted Plan. The Council is happy to provide assistance in 
producing a Policies Map, should the Inspector consider this is required for clarity. 
 
Appendices: 

 No comments to add 

Basic Conditions Statement: 

 No comments to add 

Consultation Statement: 

 It is considered that Appendix 25 (Pre-Submission Consultation comments and 
responses) would be easier to read and better presented in landscape format, 
giving wider columns. Some of the text doesn’t appear to correctly align in some 
rows. 

HRA: 

 No comments to add 

SEA: 

 No comments to add 
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